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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

The purpose of LB 258 is to have the the Department of Correctional Services provide an
opportunity for individuals about to be discharged from a correctional facility to receive a
State Identification Card or Driver’s License.

Under current practice, individuals released from a correctional facility receive a state issued
card identifying them as a “Recently Released Inmate.”  LB 258 would require they have the
opportunity to receive State Identification Card or Driver’s License instead.
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